GRAND JUNCTION BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT
MINUTES
January 2, 1986
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Grand Junction Board of Adjustments
was called to order at 8:06 a.m. by Chairman JIM PEARCE. Other members present
were MEARLEN BROWN, ALFRED LEFABRE, ANITA JOHNSON and LEE GIBSON.

Also present were Development Official, MIKE SUTHERLAND and Planning
Technician, LINDA WEITZEL.

The minutes of October 3, 1985 were approved as submitted.
#85-4: Consideration of a request to vary the rearyard setback from 25' to 15'.

Petitioner: Willard Pease, Jr. (William Fitch, representative)
Location: 702 Putter Drive

LEFABRE/JOHNSON 5-0 to approve.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 a.m.
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